
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Jenna Jarvis, Field Foreman 

Date: September 6, 2023 

Department: Public Works 

 

Hello everyone! 

 

The Public Works crew has been hard at work prepping, helping with, and 

cleaning up after the county came into chip seal. The county is finishing up 

with a fog seal today.  

 

Everyone may have noticed the library got a new face lift with some minor 

repairs, a fresh coat of paint and cleaning the bricks out front. The outside of 

the Police station got a fresh coat of paint as well. 

 

You may have seen the crews out and about replacing crosswalk bars, adding 

playground chips to both playgrounds, and cleaning up around hydrants and 

signs. 

 

We are also slowly shifting gears in preparation for the upcoming rainy 

season. We have been mowing/weed eating ditches and storm ponds as well 

as brush removal. We have also been doing some camera work in storm lines 

in preparation to jet problem areas around the city. 

 

Have a wonderful day, 

-Jenna Jarvis 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 


